
Public notice is hereby given that the Village Board of the Village of Biron will hold a 

public hearing on Monday, April 8, 2013 beginning at 6:30 p.m. at the Biron Municipal 

Center, 451Kahoun Road, Wisconsin Rapids, Wisconsin.  The purpose of the public 

hearing is to discuss the adoption of the Biron Comprehensive Plan. 

 
The Village of Biron Comprehensive Plan will guide the future growth and development 

in the Village of Biron.  The Comprehensive Plan contains the nine elements as required 

by Wisconsin State Statute 66.1001 including:   

 

• Issues & Opportunities Element  

• Housing Element  

• Transportation Element  

• Utilities & Community Facilities Element   

• Agricultural, Natural, & Cultural Resources Element  

• Economic Development Element  

• Intergovernmental Cooperation Element  

• Land Use Element  

• Implementation Element  

 

For additional information, please contact Debra Eichsteadt, Village Clerk at 

(715) 423-6584. 

  

The plan is available for review at the following location:   

 

Biron Village Hall 

451 Kahoun Road 

Wisconsin Rapids, WI  54494 

 


